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SPORTSPARK MOTUEKA 

 
Good and bad.  Good that the roof is now up and the interior of the complex is 
nearing completion.  The Committee has marked out the new main rugby field 
and is waiting for the contractors to come and do the line marking.  The seats 
have been made and are in storage waiting the steel framework to mount 
them.  There will be working bees galore in the near future. 
 
Bad - the fire at the entranceway and the tagging on the new building.  It is 
sad that the facility will probably be completely fenced off to everyone, except 
for when it will be officially used.  Something I never wanted to see but that is 
reality.   
 
The proposed official opening date is 8 April 2006.  
 
 
 
B Dowler 
Motueka Community Board Member 
 


